
FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK 
 
 
May 25, 2020 
 
 
Dear sisters and brothers in Christ, 
 
Peace! 
 
I would like to share with you the good news that we will be reopening our Church this coming 
May 30, 2020.  I am truly excited to celebrate the Holy Eucharist with you again.  As a reminder, 
though, our celebration will not be the same as before.  We have to conform with the ‘new 
normal’ like social distancing, wearing a mask, sanitizing our hands to name a few.  I hope and 
pray that we will be ready and patient with these changes.  I do pray for patience with the 
process. 
 
I am aware that in our weekend Masses we will have less people to be accommodated inside 
the Church.  Therefore, I decided to add two more Masses.  In addition to the two Masses, we 
will still continue to live stream our Masses on our parish Facebook page.  Our weekend Masses 
schedules are the following:      
 
Saturdays – 5:00 PM Mass and 7:00 PM Mass 
Sundays – 7:00 AM Mass; 9:30AM Mass; 4:30PM Mass and 6:30PM Mass 
 
I would like to inform you that these first two weekends we will implement the “first come, first 
serve basis.” Our hospitality ministers will seat you inside the Church thirty minutes before the 
Mass.  Additional instructions will be shared with you as we go through the celebration. 
 
Thank you and God bless! 
 
Fr. Edison, MS 
 


